
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

October 12, 1959 

Honorable John A. McCone 
Chairman 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Subject: COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY - DRESDEN NUCLEAR POWER 
STATION 

Dear Mr. McCone: 

The Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards at its 
twentieth meeting on October 8-9, 1959, reviewed a communi­
cation (copy of which is attached) from Hearing Examiner 
S. W. Jensch, in which he requested the Committee comment 
upon a proposed license which the Examiner assumed had been 
submitted to and reviewed by the Committee previously. The 
Committee has not reviewed the proposed license. 

In view of the advice the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safe­
guards has furnished the Commission, it sees no need to 
review and comment on the transcript or the details of the 
proposed license. 

Attachment 
Letter of October 2, 1959, 
from S. W. Jensch, Hearing 
Examiner, to Dr. McCullough 

cc: A.R.Luedecke, GM 
H.L.Price, DL&R 

Sincerely yours, 

/s/ 
C. Rogers McCullough 
Chairman 
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